
This week in Caterpillars Class 

We played in our Winter Wonderland 

We decorated Christmas tree decorations and wrapped up different sized boxes to put under 
out tree.  

For literacy we wrote Christmas Letters to Santa. 

In the small world play area we played with Animals who live in the Artic and learnt about how 
cold it is and why the animals have lots of fur, we also painted ice with water colours for ex-

pressive arts. 

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

We will be preparing for Christmas in our role play area with ‘Caterpillars Post Office’ 

We will decorate stockings to go on our tree, bake Christmas goodies, we will decorate a Christmas tree 
using shaving foam and practise our numbers counting how many baubles are on the tree. 

Friday 10th December 2021 

Tadworth 

NEWSLETTER 

This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

We decorated Christmas tree decorations 

We read ‘Giraffes Can’t Dance’ using puppets and ‘Billy Goats Gruff’. 

We learnt about temperature, recognising the difference between hot and cold. 

In our role play area we had Santa's Workshop and ‘Ladybirds Letters Post Office’ set up. 

For small world play, we played with animals and super heroes in a snow scene. 

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

Winter Wonderland role play  

Marble and golf ball painting 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea book and role play 

We will work on recognising numbers 1-5 and recognising action words (jumping, running etc) 

Winter Wonderland 
Ladybirds Christmas              

Jumper Day 
Painting Tree 
 Decorations 

Caterpillars Christmas 
Jumper Day 



Important Christmas Reminders                           
Christmas Sing-a-long  

Unfortunately, I am very sorry to inform you that I have had to make the decision not to invite parents for our 

Christmas sing along next week. This decision had not been made lightly. Following further guidance this week 

from Surrey County Council regarding high infection rates, which are still rising in Surrey, to ensure we keep every-

one as safe as possible heading into Christmas, I feel the right decision is not to have parents in for the children’s 

performance. We will however video the performance next week and send it out for you to enjoy at home. Non-

session children will therefor not need to come in for the performance as we will video them on different days. 

Thank you for your understanding. Becky. 

Christmas Party day 

Friday 17th December, Party Day. We are looking forward to our Christmas Party, the children 
are invited to wear their party clothes, non session children in from 10:30am pick up at 

12:15pm 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

    COVID—19 

The cases of COVID are on the rise and we would like to try and keep Nursery a COVID free environment, please 
do not send your child into nursery if they have any of the following symptoms, continuous cough or high tem-

perature, unless they have had a confirmed negative PCR test.                                                                
Whilst we appreciate it is the season for colds and runny noses, please do not send your child to nursery if you 

have given them Calpol to mask any symptoms.                                                                                 
Thank you for your support. 

Wednesday 15th December 
Christmas Sing-a-long 

Friday 17th December 
Christmas Party 

10:30am - 12:00pm 

(non session children from 10:30am) 

 

Wednesday 5th January 

First day of Term 

 


